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Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: MT RC License up for Review!!  *URGENT*
Attachments: PUBLIC support Letter to EAIC2.doc; RT support Letter to EAIC2.doc

 
 

From: Michele A. Anderson  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 12:39 PM 
To: Murdo, Patricia; Campbell, Bart 
Subject: FW: MT RC License up for Review!! *URGENT* 
 
I would like to offer my support in favor of keeping RT's in the state of MT licensed.  I have worked in the 
medical field for over 35 years.  My back ground is primarily the NICU/NICU Flight Team.  I have worked closely 
with many licensed and Registered RT's and it has been an awesome experience!  The RT's I have had the 
priviledge of working with have been knowledgeable, up to date and comfortable with their skills, well trained and
professional. There have been times in the past that I can remember that I could not have done my job without 
them.   
  
Please keep our state's RT's licensed and recognize them for the skill and knowledge they bring to the people of 
MT. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Michele Anderson RN 
KRMC-NICU, SunnyView Pediatrics, Kalispell, MT    
 


